Employees hired under the current Federal Government system, should not be forced into what is seemingly an imposed new system with out their input. If employees previously provided their inputs on NSPS it is not reflected by the number of questions being asked and the uncertainty we currently have on what NSPS has in store for us.
I think that all new employees can be placed under NSPS and windows for the current employees to voluntary change over can be set in place. We accepted the terms and conditions of the current system when we were employed; same will be for those newly coming on board with the NSPS in place.

 If NSPS is beneficial for the workforce it will not take long for us to change over; we do not think the Government will generate a system that will be in detriment of the employee current benefits but unilaterally bringing change generates the type of resistance being developed currently.  Give us the opportunity to decide on our future.

